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April 14, 2021 

 
 
Mr. Shaya Brodchandel 
President, Harmony Foundation 
600 Meadowlands Pkwy. Suite #14 
Secaucus, N.J. 07094 
 
Notice of Violation:  N.J.A.C.  8:64-9.1(a)2 “Procedures for safely growing and dispensing 
medicinal marijuana.” 
 
Dear Mr. Brodchandel,  
 

Thank you for your staff’s self-reporting of the over dispensing incident at your Secaucus 
dispensary on April 9, 2021 and for initiating a corrective action.  I am in receipt of the final HF 
report on this incident regarding the patient identified below:  

• :  oversold 1/4 oz. of MM at HF on 04/09/2021. 

A DMM Monitoring Report will be completed on this incident referring to a violation of 
N.J.A.C.  8:64-9.1(a)2 “Procedures for safely growing and dispensing medicinal 
marijuana.”  However, DMM has updated this violation as being in compliance since your 
corrective action report was already received and administrative discipline was completed 
regarding the offending employee.  Thank you.  

  

Regards,  

John Vierbuchen 
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